
Boys Lacrosse 

Meeting 

Wednesday, January 29th 

at 6pm in the Cafeteria. 

For parents and players. 

If you have any interest in 

playing this season, please 

attend. We need to know 

numbers to determine if we 

will have JV team also! 
 

THE FASTEST GAME 

ON 2 FEET! Come 

check it out. 

NO experience  

necessary!  


